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Partner Discusses Mississippi’s Equal Pay for Equal Work Act
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In an interview with Delta Business Journal, Steve Cupp discusses Mississippi’s Equal Pay for

Equal Work Act and explains that it brings the state in line with the Federal Equal Pay Act of 1963.

Steve notes that the new Mississippi law is one of the few state employment laws on the books, and

he goes on to explain some of the intricacies of the legislation and the differences between it and the

federal laws.  

To read the article visit Delta Business Journal.
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